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NOTICE 

 

The Orientation Programme for the Post Graduate and the Ph.D. students of 

PEC University of Technology, will take place on the 27
th

 of July, 2016. The 

Orientation Programme will commence at 09:00 AM with the registrations 

taking place outside the Auditorium. It will be followed by presentations by all 

the main functionaries of the university . The programme aims to welcome the 

incoming batch and to familiarize the students with the institution. 
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